
JH Kelly 
 

 Hello my name is Mason Evans, I'm the president of JH Kelly, road union construction firm
headquartered in Longview Washington. I value environment and support actions that reduce
double greenhouse gases particularly use of transitional feedstocks and new manufacturing
technologies. I support the methanol project because it brings much-needed jobs to Cowlitz County,
the features that benefit the local environment such as ultralow emissions technology and
equipment to mitigate for Washington air emissions. Must import lien the project reduces global
greenhouse gases. After reviewing the supplemental EIS feel it a methodology to review the project.

For these reasons I ask the department of ecology to accept the conclusions and issues the shoreline
and other necessary permits for the ethanol facility. Thank you. 


